
As you prepare to write Christmas cards to family and friends, we’d like to 
encourage you to also send a card to a Christian prisoner of conscience in 
China or Pakistan. 


Pastor Li Juncai has been serving a five-and-a-half-year sentence in China 
since November 2019 for objecting to the forced removal of the cross from 
his church. Cards for Pastor Juncai can be sent to the prison where he is 
being held. 


Shagufta Kiran has been in prison in Pakistan since July 2021 and was 
sentenced to death for blasphemy in September 2024. The address for 
Shagufta is c/o The Edge Foundation, a Church in Chains partner.


What do I need to remember when writing my card? 

Keep to a simple Christmas greeting as the content of your card will have 
to be translated.

DON’T make any criticism of the government 

DON’T mention Church in Chains (or any similar organisation) 

DON’T refer to their arrest or sentence 

DON’T include your address 


When is the latest date for posting for Christmas? 

Thursday 5 December is the official date but please do post your card any 
time before Christmas.

Li Juncai

No. 3  Prison Section

Jiao’nan Prison

Yinghu Road, Jiefang District

Jiaozuo city

Henan province 454003                            
CHINA 

Postage: €2.20 or W stamp (£2.80 from UK)


Shagufta Kiran 

c/o The Edge Foundation 

PO Box 5043 

Model Town A Block 

Lahore 

PAKISTAN 

Postage: €2.20 or W stamp (£2.80 from UK) 
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